Covid-19 in Turkmenistan! - 19 March 2020

Turkmenistan has introduced new regulations for entering the country. Travelers will be required to show
health certificates proving they are not infected with COVID-19 before entering the country’s territory. The
foreign travelers, who have recently visited any of the countries with the confirmed coronavirus cases, will
undergo a medical inspection or otherwise they will be expelled from the country or sent to quarantine,
which can last up to 24 days. The medical tests and quarantine will cost the foreign travelers at least
US$300. Travelers, entering Turkmenistan, will be required to pay the fee in cash.



